
From: Soura, Christian
To: Thomas, Katherine <KThomas@oepp.sc.gov>

Date: 10/16/2012 9:26:43 AM
Subject: Correspondence Update

                I was copied on 219503 (Richard Woodard), but Ted Pitts has primary responsibility for it, so could you re-log 
it to him please?  I’ve never had possession of the original anyway.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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